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IWEA welcomes the opportunity to respond to the comment on the Interim Intra-Day Products 

Proposal which were published on 01 February for discussion at the Business Liaison Group (BLG) 

meeting on 2nd February 2017.  

 IWEA supports the need to align with XBID where possible to ensure there can be an easy 

transition to XBID when it becomes available.  

 It is essential for wind generation that there is liquidity in the Intra-Day Market and that the 

products available ensure that generators can trade effectively in these market timeframes. 

 Given that the fall-back arrangements for the Day Ahead Market are now expected to be the 

results of the first auction of the Intra Day Market, the products available need to be 

appropriate for this. 

 If there are products which are required in I-SEM, in particular for the Intra Day Auctions, 

these will need to be emphasised in any discussions with GB in relation to the Intra Day 

arrangements. 

 

http://www.sem-o.com/ISEM/General/SEMOpx%20Interim%20IDM%20Products%20Proposal.pdf

